
 

Town of Gorham 
Planning Board Minutes 

April 20, 2017 
 

Members Present:  Wayne Flynn (Chair), Barney Valliere, Dennis Arguin, Dan Buteau and Reuben Rajala 
 
Members Excused:  Paul Robitaille and Patrick LeFebvre (Ex-Officio) 
 
Members Absent:  Mike Waddell (Ex-Officio Alt) and Earl McGillicuddy 
 
Members of the Public Present:   None 
 
Call to order:  The meeting was called to order at 7:00 by Chairman Flynn 
 
Acceptance of Minutes of January 26, 2017 – These minutes were approved at the March 30, 2017 meeting, 
however it was later realized that there weren’t enough members who didn’t abstain to approve the minutes.  On a 
motion from Reuben with a second from Dennis, the board voted to approve the minutes as presented. 
 
Acceptance of Minutes of February 16, 2017 – These minutes were also approved at the March 30, 2017 meeting 
and it was also realized later that there weren’t enough members present who didn’t abstain so the minutes could 
not be approved.  On a motion from Dan with a second from Dennis, all members voted to accept the minutes as 
presented except Reuben who abstained. 
 
Acceptance of Minutes of March 30, 2017 – These minutes need to be passed over as there weren’t enough 
members present who were at this meeting. 
 
Code Enforcement – The secretary brought the board up to speed on the new Nonna’s Kitchen on Exchange Street.  
All necessary permits have been obtained and they open to the public on April 21, 2017. 
The Top Notch Inn and the Mt. Moriah Cottage have been sold to the owners of the Mt Madison Hotel. 
 
New Business – None 
 
Old Business – None   

Public Comment – None 

Next Meeting – The board previously scheduled their next meeting for May 11, 2017 to meet with Tara Bamford 

Adjournment:  On a motion from Dan with a second from Barney, the board adjourned at 7:15. 

Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 

Michelle M. Lutz 
April 21, 2017 


